
Find out more

metrotunnel.vic.gov.au

 For languages other than English
 please call (03) 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this information in 
an accessible format. If you need assistance due to a 
hearing or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime)

Where
Swanston Street near 
the intersection of 
La Trobe Street. 

When we’ll be working
Works will take place from 
midnight to 5am, Sunday 
28 July to Friday 16 August 
2024. 
The timing of work may 
change depending 
on weather and 
ground conditions.

In preparation of this upgrade, 
some early works will take place 
at night in late July to mid-August.

What we'll be doing
Yarra Trams contractors will 
be conducting:

	– Service proving
	– Tram pole installation.

What to be aware of
	– Vehicles, machinery and 

contractors will be in the area 
during work hours

	– Mostly low-to-medium 
levels of noise are expected. 
Brief periods of high level noise 
for saw cutting and breakout 
of pavement

	– Temporary traffic lane, 
road and on street parking 
closures will be in place as 
required, with diversions in 
place. Please follow traffic 
management and signage

	– Tram services will not 
be impacted

	– Works are dependent on 
weather and ground conditions 
and subject to change. 

More information
If you have any questions or 
concerns regarding these works, 
please contact Yarra Trams 
on 1800 800 007.

Works 
notice
Early works for Swanston Street  
tram overheads upgrade
July and August 2024
 

Yarra Trams will be undertaking works as part of the Metro Tunnel Project 
to upgrade tram overheads on Swanston Street in late August 2024. 
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